JAN 10 1985

Florida Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. W. S. Wilgus
Vice President Nuclear Operations
P. 0. Box 14042, M.A.C. H-2
St. Petersburg, FL 33733

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: SCENARIO FOR 1985 CRYSTAL RIVER EXERCISE: DOCKET NO. 50-302

Thank you for providing the scenario for the Crystal River Emergency Preparedness
Plume Exposure Exercise scheduled for January 30, 1985. It was noted that the
scenaric objectives were changed to clarify inclusion of the major exercise
functions of accident assessment and mitigation which were listed in your letter
of November 16, 1984, as elements which may be simulated or partially exercised,
but not intended to be tested as part of the exercise. This clarification is
consistent with the telephone conversation on December 5, 1984, between
representatives of the FPC and NRC Region II staffs in which your staff agreed
to clarify the scope and objectives for the scheduled exercise. The submittal
appears to fulfil the minimum requirements for the exercise.

Any additional comments that we may have on details of the exercise will be
transmitted to your corporate emergency coordinator by telephone.

If you have any further questions on this matter, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2
Division of Reactor Projects.

cc: E. M. Howard, Director

Site Nuclear Operations

P. F. McKee, Manager
Nuclear Plant

G. R. Westafer, Manager
Nuclear Operations
Licensing and Fuel
Management

bcc: State of Florida
Senior Resident Inspector
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